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May 3, 2021 
 
 
 
Irek Kusmierczyk          VIA EMAIL 
MP, Windsor-Tecumseh, Ontario 
Email: Irek.Kusmierczyk@parl.gc.ca  
 
 
 
Re: Request for Funding for Tree Planting in Windsor-Essex County 

 
Dear MP Kusmierczyk, 

 
At its meeting held on April 12, 2021, Council for the Town of Amherstburg passed the following: 
 
Resolution # 20210412-118 
 
“That Administration BE DIRECTED to send correspondence in support of the City of 
Windsor’s resolution regarding their request for Funding for Tree Planting in Windsor-Essex 
County and that the correspondence be sent to all local MP’s and MPP’s, and local 
municipalities.” 

 
Enclosed is a copy of the correspondence from the City of Windsor for convenience and reference 
purposes.  
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Tammy Fowkes 
Deputy Clerk, Town of Amherstburg 
(519) 736-0012 ext. 2216 
tfowkes@amherstburg.ca  
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cc:  
 

Taras Natyshak – MPP, Essex, Ontario 
tnatyshak-co@ndp.on.ca  

 
Chris Lewis – MP, Essex, Ontario 
Chris.Lewis@parl.gc.ca  

 
 
Robert Auger, Town Solicitor, Legal and Legislative Services/Clerk - Town of Essex 
Email: rauger@essex.ca  

 
Jennifer Astrologo, Director of Legislative Services, Town Solicitor, Clerk - Town of Kingsville 
Email: jastrologo@kingsville.ca  
 
Linda Jean, Deputy Clerk - Town of LaSalle 
Email: ljean@lasalle.ca 
 
Kristen Newman, Director of Legislative and Legal Services/Clerk - Town of Lakeshore 
Email: knewman@lakeshore.ca  
 
Brenda Percy, Municipal Clerk/Manager of Legislative Services - Municipality of Leamington 
Email: bpercy@leamington.ca  
 
Laura Moy, Director of Corporate Services/Clerk - Town of Tecumseh 
Email: lmoy@tecumseh.ca  
 
Mary Birch, Director of Council and Community Services/Clerk -County of Essex 
Email: mbirch@countyofessex.ca  
 
Valerie Critchley, City Clerk – City of Windsor 
Email: clerks@citywindsor.ca  
 
Janice Hensel, Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk – Township of Pelee 
janice.hensel@pelee.ca  
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COUNCIL SERVICES 
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WINDSOR, ONTARIO Fax: (519)255-6868 
N9A 6S1 E-mail:  clerks@citywindsor.ca 
 WEBSITE:  www.citywindsor.ca 

 
 
 

C i t y  C o u n c i l  
D e c i s i o n  

M o n d a y ,  M a r c h  8 ,  2 0 2 1  
 
Moved by: Councillor Sleiman 
Seconded by: Councillor Bortolin 
 
Decision Number:  CR91/2021 ETPS 809 
That Report No. 108 of the Windsor Essex County Environment Committee – Letter to 
Irek Kusmierczyk, MP regarding the commitment to tree planting in communities 
indicating: 

That as the Provincial Government cut funding for the planting of trees in Ontario 
and as the Federal Government made a commitment to make funding available 
to plant trees in Windsor-Essex County, that a letter BE SENT to Irek 
Kusmierczyk, Member of Parliament to request funding for the planting of trees in 
Windsor-Essex County. 

BE APPROVED. 
Carried. 
 

Report Number: SCM 61/2021 & SCM 45/2021 
Clerk’s File: MB2021 8.10 

 

Steve Vlachodimos 

Deputy City Clerk/Senior Manager of Council Services 
March 31, 2021 
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